His Majesty TUPOU VI
King of Tonga

Your Majesty,

On the joyful occasion of Tonga’s National Day, it is with a spirit of profound respect
and admiration that I extend to Your Majesty and to the people of Tonga my heartfelt
congratulations.

Please accept, Your Majesty, the continued assurance of my profound respect and

sincere consideration.

Detroit, 1 November 2023



